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  Food safety is an increasingly important public health issue.  Governments all over the world 
are intensifying their efforts to prevent food-borne adverse effect to human health and to 
improve food safety. These efforts are in response to an increasing number of  food safety 
problems and rising consumer concerns all over the world.  

Furthermore, the promotion of  food transportation in free trade and carrying by travelers 
are resulting in the increase of  various transboundary problems, especially the increase of  
food-borne transboundary risks such as zoonoses, pesticide residues and so on.  

Quite recently a BSE-infected cow has been found in U.S.A. and this cow was clarified to be 
imported from Canada. Additionally one of  typical zoonoses, avian influenza showed the 
outbreak in South East Asian countries and now has spread out to European country the 
Netherlands and U.S.A..    

Also in Japan, several incidents affecting food safety have occurred recently.  These include 
the outbreak of  Bovine Spongeform Encephalopathy(BSE), O157-H7 E.coli infection, the 
problem of  pesticide residues in imported vegetables, and false labeling by large corporations. 
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